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In-line Skating Was a Great Success!
Thanks to PAC funding, students enjoyed another awesome week 
with Coastal Inline Skating. Thanks again to Janice Birch for 
organizing this great event. I am sure all the students had lots of 
fun!!! With continued parent support of the PAC, we are able to offer 
lots of special programs to the students throughout the year. Thank 
you so much for your contributions to our fundraising efforts!

Wash and Return Your Athletic Jersey
Jerseys are now due back! Please be sure to wash and return your 
athletic jersey to the school main office. If you do not return the 
jersey, your deposit cheque will be put in the bank towards 
replacement costs of the jersey.

Thank you so much to Lisa Bowie for her efforts again this year as 
Coordinator. The PAC is able to fund the purchase of additional Ray 
Shepherd jerseys to replace some of the older models and to keep 
pace with the increasing numbers of athletics participation. We thank 
Lisa for looking after this task during the summer to get us in shape 
for the Fall. Thanks also to all of the parents who help support our 
athletic teams!

Teachers Luncheon Volunteers Needed
The PAC is hosting the Annual Teachers’ Luncheon on June 27th at 
1:40. We are looking for parents who can make some great salads, 
fruit dishes, vegetable dishes, and some great desserts. All specialty 
salads are welcome: Greek, potato, macaroni, pasta, etc. And let’s 
see what super delectable desserts we can come up with! 
Please email Michelle at ribbet19@telus.net  or call 604.541.1932 if 
you are able to drop off a dish for 1:00 p.m. on the 27th. This is a 
Ray Shepherd annual function to thank our teachers. Let's show our 
creative work. Thanks so much- Michelle.

Yearbook Distribution - June 24
The deadline for purchasing a yearbook has just passed and it is 
now at the printers. Thank you so much to everyone who has 
contributed to the yearbook. We look forward to another fabulous 
book! 
Yearbooks will be distributed at the beginning of the week of June 
24th. Be sure that students immediately put their name on the inside 
front cover. If you will be out of town during the week of June 24th, 
please make arrangements to have your yearbook delivered (i.e. 
leave us a self-addressed, stamped envelope) or picked up. Notify 
the office of your arrangement. 

PAC Chair
Michelle Bate
ribbet19@telus.net

June 6
Kindergarten Welcome

1:15 - 2:15

June 14
Sports Day

June 19-21 
Grade 7 Camp

Week of June 24
Yearbook Distribution

June 26
Grade 7 Assembly

 June 27
Year End Assembly

Academics
Athletics
Attitude

Art

Building a
Community of

Learners—
Together

mailto:ribbet19@telus.net
mailto:ribbet19@telus.net

